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22nd February 2024 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder - Collective Worship with Class 3 
Collective Worship led by the children from Class 3 takes place tomorrow, Friday 23rd February. Doors will open at 
2.20pm with the Worship starting at 2.30pm. All families from Class 3 are welcome to attend. Please note there will 
be no admittance once the Worship has started. Thank you. 
 
School Uniform 
Please check your child’s uniform to see if they have taken someone else’s green jumper home by mistake. If so, please 
return this to school tomorrow morning so that we can reunite lost items with their owners. 
To avoid unnecessary confusion and potentially wasted time, please ensure that your child’s belongings (i.e. uniform, 
PE kit, coats and water bottles) are all labelled with names. This way, we have a chance of returning items to their 
correct owner if mislaid.  
Please do encourage your child to take care of his or her own belongings and to keep them together in their book bags 
or lockers, where provided.  Your co-operation is appreciated.  
 
Vehicle and Pedestrian Gates 
You will have noticed that our gates project is nearing completion. However, please continue to take care around the 
school entrance as work is still underway. The pedestrian gate now has a flashing green light when the gate is opening 
but that this flashes red when the gate is closing. You should not try to pass through the pedestrian gate once the red 
light activates; in addition, the gate’s exit button has now been disconnected. Please use the new controls to contact 
the office and we will activate the gate for you. Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to resolve 
any remaining issues. 
 
Church Car Park - access 
We continue to enjoy permission from St Norbert’s Church to use the car park for children in Classes 1 and 2. Could I 
please therefore ask that you do not use the church driveway, which is for a private residence, and take any belongings 
with you when you leave. You can access the church car park via the pedestrian entrance on Fieldside. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  


